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October Annual Meeting

The October membership meeting is our Annual
Meeting and will be held on Tuesday October
5,

The meeting will be called to order at 7:30 pm at
the North Park Community Center on Novak
Road in Grafton, OH.

This 1s our Annual Meeting, election of officers
and trustees will held.

Bird Releases
This year's bird releases will be November 6,
November 20, and December 11.

Youth Hunt

We will be conducting a Youth Hunt again this
year.

The hunt will be held November 7.

Contact Kieth Coleman (440-610-7821) for more
details.


mailto:wrm@brgcohio.com
https://www.facebook.com/BlackRiverGameClub/
http://www.brgcohio.com/

